
UoNAA to hold Annual General Meeting 

 

The annual general meeting for the University of Nairobi Alumni Association will be held on 

Saturday, 24
th,

 October, 2015 at the Chancellor’s Court starting 10:00 A.M. 

Members who will to participate in elections are requested to make sure that their membership 

status is validated by 7
th

, October, 2015. They are required to check their status in the following 

website: http://alumni.uonbi.ac.ke 

 

http://alumni.uonbi.ac.ke/

